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Testimony Against LD 909.
Simply put, the Lucerne-in-Maine Village Corporation should not be voting at an annual 
meeting on the height of a dam at the outlet of Phillips Lake.  This is an environmental and 
eco-system issue and not a political issue.  One group of people will want the water level 
raised for easier access for boating and one group will want the water level lowered so they 
have more beach front.  Instead of having the lake level decided every year by whichever 
group gets the most people to the Annual Meeting, please stop LD 909 now so it doesn’t 
leave committee. 


